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Showcase of Phoenix Landing The City of LaGrange 
Housing Authority First 9% Tax Credit Property

Viewing of new apartments planned for 5-29-2020

The City of LaGrange Housing Authority - We are pleased to announce the 
showcase of our new apartment complex Phoenix Landing. This event will take place on 
May 29th, 2020, from 10 am until 11:30 am at 1200 Whitesville st.

The City of LaGrange Housing Authority had planned to have a traditional ribbon-cutting 
ceremony to commemorate the completion of our first RAD development 9% tax credit 
deal. Due to COVID-19, these plans had to be altered to provide a more safe 
environment. A contest was conducted on Facebook to give five people a chance to 
view the property before the new residents move in, which begins on June 2nd, 2020.

Chad Cooper, Director of Development and Marketing, added, “We would love to have 
of the entire community come out and celebrate with us. But safety is our top priority. 
We want to do our part in flattening the curve of the COVID-19 pandemic. Phoenix 
Landing is a beautiful property that we wanted everyone to get a chance to see the new 
direction we are headed in here in Troup County”.  
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